Ma

lngh 5 ‘%zgmizr of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
28th February, 19584

Deay Sﬂ‘,
With reference to your letter of the 24th instant
respecting Messrs. Bremer Vulkan's Nos. ’748/9/50 I have

e

to state that the scant?ingﬁhof the-ou&drqnt as shawn on the

plan forwarded by you represent a standerd of strength
considerbly below the requirements of Table 45 of the Rules.
I shall tharefom 1;9 glad 1f you will dleumes the case with
the Buildsrn with a view to the necessary reinforcement being
Fmidad in ths case of the guadrants which are already made,
W modified arrangements beinudg_gmg for the remaining
vessels. For your information and /copy % an approved plan
similer to the one submitted is baing sent undser separate ¢ over
and I have also to refer you to the case of the "NUEVA GRANADA",
the plans of which are in your 0ffice.

The plan forwerded with your letter 1s also being
returned under seperste cover.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours falthfully,

Sécfatary
RS, Johnson, E8qs, Lloyd's Regis
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